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INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 21-06 

 
 REGARDING CHAPTER 9 – NPDES TERMINAL NOTE UPDATE 

 

Effective with the August 2021 letting, the Roadway Design Guidelines Chapter 9 has been updated to 
remove note (4) of 9-415.02.  Due to updated Construction practices, the Environmental Division has determined 
the note is no longer applicable.   

9-415.02 NPDES 
NOTE: USE THE FOLLOWING NOTE FOR RESURFACING PROJECTS WHEN 10 OR LESS TYPE 38 
AND/OR TYPE 21 GUARDRAIL TERMINALS ARE USED: 

(4) FOR TYPE 38 AND TYPE 21 TERMINALS NEEDED ON THE PROJECT, USE THE EARTH PAD 
SHOWN ON STANDARD DRAWING S-GRT-2R.  IF THE PROPOSED NUMBER OF EARTH PADS 
FOR TYPE 38 AND/OR TYPE 21 TERMINALS EXCEEDS A QUANTITY OF 10, CONTACT THE TDOT 
REGIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL TECH OFFICE IMMEDIATELY TO DETERMINE IF A STORMWATER 
PERMIT WILL BE REQUIRED. 

   

Link for RDG Chapter 9: 

https://www.tn.gov/content/dam/tn/tdot/roadway-design/documents/design_guidelines/DG-C9.pdf 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at Jennifer.Lloyd@tn.gov or James 
James.D.Kelley@tn.gov or Laura at Laura.Chandler@tn.gov.  
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